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 FIPASS North West Barge – Mooring Bollards 
 

 
 

To accommodate new mooring bollards being installed on the northwest barge, the Armco safety barriers 
have been removed from a significant proportion of the berth face on that barge. We have now removed a 
critical control measure to reduce the risk of individuals falling into the sea. The deck beyond the stanchions 
and chains, from the berth face to 2m away from the berth face, has now been designated as a lifejacket zone. 
 
Any person accessing this area of deck on the northwest barge beyond the stanchions and chains MUST wear 
a life jacket within one meter of the dock edge for their own protection. 
 
This Notice shall remain in force until further notice. 
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